
International Conference on Research, Implementation and  

Education of Mathematics and Science (ICRIEMS) 
Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Science, Yogyakarta State University 

Jl. Colombo 1 Karangmalang Yogyakarta 55281, Phone +62 274 586168 

http://seminar.uny.ac.id/icriems, e-mail: icriems@uny.acid 

 

No : 17/UN34.13/ICRIEMS/2018  

Re : Acceptance of abstract 

  

To : Hongki Julie 
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Congratulations! The Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Science, Yogyakarta State 

University, kindly invite you to attend in The 5th International Conference on Research, 

Implementation and Education of Mathematics and Sciences (5th ICRIEMS) on 7
th

–8
th

 

May 2018, which has a theme of “Revitalizing Research and Education on Mathematics 

and Science for Innovations and Social Development”. 

Your abstract entitled:  

The Teachers’ Ability in Mathematical Literacy on The PISA Adaptation Test 

has been reviewed by a scientific team organized by the conference committee and the result 

indicates that your abstract is accepted to be presented in the parallel session. If the reviewer 

has requested any revision, it must be revised. This abstract will be published in the 

conference booklet. 

For abstract with more than one author, we would appreciate very much if the name of the 

author who is giving the presentation is well informed. This would greatly assist us in 

preparing the presenter’s certificate earlier. For more information, please see the website 

under menu “official info”. 

The committee also invites all author to submit a full paper that will be published in the 

conference proceeding. Full-paper is due on 31 March 2018 and will not be extended to allow 

sufficient period of reviewing process. Guidelines and more information can be found in the 

website: http://seminar.uny.ac.id/icriems 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 
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